
Note, however, that there is no general “educational,” “nonprofit,” or “free of charge” exception. Even a showing that is 
all three of those things will require a license if it constitutes a “public performance” and does not fall within one of the 
exceptions listed above. Thus, most showings outside of the class context will require licenses.

For questions, please contact the Department of Campus Life
at 479.968.0276 or campuslife@atu.edu.  
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